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1 June 2005 

 

Dear Colin 

 

Construction of mountain bike trails in Carron Valley Forest – Phase 1 

 

On behalf of the Carron Valley Development Group, I hereby accept your offer 

dated 27 May 2005 for the construction of mountain bike trails in Carron Valley 

Forest, for the sum of Fifty six thousand five hundred and eighty nine pounds 

and eighty three pence (£56,589.83) as arithmetically correct, all in accordance 

with the Bill of Quantities, Specification and General Conditions of Contract 

appended to your offer. 

 

A further communication will follow with regard to organising a pre-construction 

on-site start meeting to discuss contract matters.  At this meeting you will be 

expected to present copies of your insurance details (employer’s liability 

insurance and public liability insurance), clause 14 construction programme and 

your completed health and safety plan.  I understand that that the works are 

programmed to commence on site 20 June 2006. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

David Lewis 

Secretary to Carron Valley Development Group 

Telephone:   
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